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For Immediate Release 

June 21, 2018 

 

BRONX DA ANNOUNCES SUMMER INTERNSHIP PROGRAM FOR LAW SCHOOL 

AND UNDERGRAD STUDENTS 

 Internship Program Offers Hands-On Experience To More Than 50 Students  

From Across the Nation 

 

Bronx District Attorney Darcel D. Clark today announced that 53 students have joined the 

Bronx District Attorney Office this summer as interns.  

 

District Attorney Clark said, “We are excited to welcome this team of interns to the Bronx 

District Attorney Office. This summer’s internship program provides students with hands-on 

experience and an inside look at one of the busiest prosecutorial offices in the nation.” 

 

 This summer’s interns come from schools in various states, including California, 

Massachusetts, Louisiana, as well as 13 schools in New York. The Office welcomed 41 law 

school students and 12 undergraduate students.  

 

Throughout their internships, students will see first-hand how the justice system in the 

Bronx operates. Under a Student Practice Order, law school interns can perform some functions 

of an attorney in a courtroom. Interns have been assigned to bureaus throughout the Office, 

including Homicide, Domestic Violence, Narcotics and Gangs Investigation and Trial Bureaus. 

The summer internship program runs from June 4, 2018 to July 27, 2018.  
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